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 ____________________MESSAGE____________________ 
 

NAVPHIL 049/21 – LUZON W. COAST, PASIG RIVER – BRIDGE WORKS 
 

MAC BUILDERS, IS CONDUCTING RETROFITTING AND STRENGTHENING 
OF C.P. GARCIA BRIDGE ALONG C-5 ROAD, PASIG CITY FROM 25 MARCH 
TO 10 JULY 2021 ON PLACES AS INDICATED: 

 
 

PIER 4A  14° 33' 37”N., 121° 03' 58”E. 
 

PIER 4B  14° 33' 38”N., 121° 03' 57”E. 
 

PIER 5A  14° 33' 38”N., 121° 03' 58”E. 
 

PIER 5B  14° 33' 38”N., 121° 03' 57”E. 
 

PIER 6A  14° 33' 39”N., 121° 03' 59”E. 
 

PIER 6B  14° 33' 39”N., 121° 03' 58”E. 
 

 
ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS TRANSITING THE VICINITY OF THE ABOVE-

MENTIONED AREA ARE ADVISED TO TAKE NOTE OF THE INFORMATION 
AND TAKE NECESSARY PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT ALL TIMES. 

 
CANCEL THIS NAVIGATIONAL WARNING ON 11 JULY 2021. 

 
 
 
 
 

         Commander ANTONIO G VALENZUELA, JR 

                  Officer-in-Charge, Hydrography Branch 

 

 

 

 

Please e-mail maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 
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